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From: ElsDavid Cockburn 
Sent: 23 May 2024 10:26
To: Consultations
Subject: Fw: The Blean

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I am resending my response to your consultation re Blean with my address added to my name. 
Best regards, 
Elisabeth Cockburn 
 

From: ElsDavid Cockburn 
Sent: 22 May 2024 17:24 
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Blean  
  
Dear Sir, 
I am totally against this new development that is being planned by the university to pay for their poor 
financial management. 
 
It is the people who always end up paying for it with overcrowded roads, hospitals, schools, higher water 
bills etc. and not to speak of the loss of beautiful country side. 
 
All these consultations will end up with the people being ignored as usual. 
 
Yours truly, 
Elisabeth Cockburn 

 
 

 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  




